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  UPDATE 
 
NEW HOMES BONUS CROSS PARTY WORKING GROUP 
 
Update for Website 
 
The New Homes Bonus Cross Party Group would like to thank all those 
residents (and parish councils) who have taken the time to attend the recent 
forum and provide written responses following that Forum. 
 
The Group would like to assure those residents that their comments have 
been taken on board and will be considered in greater detail during its 
forthcoming meetings.  Various options will be considered and the Group’s 
recommendations will be put before full Council in due course for discussion 
and debate, when a final decision will be made as part of the 2015/16 budget 
planning process. 
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